
DIANNE FEINSTEIN 
CALIFORNIA 

~nife~ ~fates ~enafe 
WASHINGTOl'l, DC 20510-0504 

April 3, 2020 

Dear Ms. McMillan: 

Thank you for your letter regarding the emergency 
assistance secured for Bay Area transit providers in the third 
COVID-19 response package. 

Maintaining our transportation system is crucial to 
successfully combating the pandemic and I remain committed 
to doing everything I can to fight this virus. I appreciate all 
that you and our regional transit agencies are doing to weather 
this crisis. 

Thank you again. Please do not hesitate to contact me 
and my staff with any needs, we are in this together. 

Warmly, 

Therese McMillan 
Executive Director 
MTC 
375 Beale St #800 


